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NUCLEAR REGULATGRY CCMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D .C. 20556
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OFFICE OF THE February 12, 1982
CHAIRMAN

The Honorable George H. W. Bush
President of the United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. President:

In accordance with Public Law 96-295 of June 30, 1980, I am enclosing a
report of the non-disclosure of Safeguards Information by the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission for the period ending December 31, 1981.

Sincerely,
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Chairman

(e loms

Enclosure: Report
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